
A Comprehensive Environmental Medical Convoy to Dakoda 

Village on July 21, 2019 

 

   A Comprehensive environmental medical convoy was sent to Dakoda 

Village in attendance of Prof. Ahmed Zaki Mansour on behalf of Prof. 

'Emad 'Etman, University Vice President for Community Service and 

Environmental Development; Prof. Sahar Mohey Al-Din Hazza', Vice 

Dean of Faculty of Medicine for Community Service and Environmental 

Development; and Mr. Ibrahim Fayed, Deputy Chairman of Tanta City 

Council.  

    The convoy was inaugurated in attendance of 26 doctors of academic 

staff from Faculty of Medicine and 2 academic staff members from 

Faculty of Pharmacy to supervise distributing medicaments that cost 60 

thousand pounds. The medicaments were disbursed for free to 1130 

patients who visited the convoy to be examined. Eight cases were 

transferred to University Hospital to be checked and continue treatment 

for free.  

 


